
 
COVID-19 update 

Updated  March 20, 2020 

General meeting cancellations 
 

Due to the spread and impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19), travel restrictions and 
meeting/conference policies have been put in place to protect the safety of employees and 
customers like you. As a result, a number of Stryker-sponsored meetings/events have been 
canceled. Meeting restrictions are in place until June 30, 2020 but may be expanded or extended 
as needed. 
 

General guidance 

• Meeting cancellation is at the discretion of the business and commercial leaders. 
Unless critical, all company-sponsored meetings and events will be canceled, 
postponed or held via teleconference. 

• If you have a meeting scheduled, you should expect communications from a Stryker 
employee. 

• A teleconference or webinar meeting may be most appropriate. Please let us know 
how to best meet your needs in a way that is both safe and productive. We are 
asking employees to be ultra-sensitive to your needs, requests and time given the 
demands on your schedule. 

 
This is a changing and dynamic situation that we are monitoring very closely. We will continue to 
prioritize the safety of our employees, customers and  communities when considering any 
customer interactions. 
 
This guidance is intended to be temporary and may be expanded, extended or terminated by 
Stryker at any time. 


